
 

 

 

 
Dear parents/caregivers, 
 
Please note that our canteen is closed, and will 
remain closed, due to a tender currently being 
processed.  
 
Please ensure you supply your child with lunch and 
a drink every day until we advise you of when the 
canteen will re-open. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Morgan 
Principal 


